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*CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

From: Cherry Flowers <cherryjflowers@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 21, 2012 2:58 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Cc: Jerve, Anton (CI-StPaul); tom.beech@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Subject: Attn Marcia Moermond re Correction Notice 12 293927

Greetings, and happy holidays! 

 

Most recent updates are as follows: 

1. Regarding a permit for the hoop house: I have spoken with Dori Dufresne in Plan Review.  She has directed 

me toward the online permit application which I will fill out including a site plan.  She is also doing a little 

research about the structure type and rules around it.  Once the permit application is filled out, she will assemble 

colleagues from zoning, structural and plan review to consider the application. 

2. Regarding the Home Occupation: I have contacted Tom Beech and Anton Jerve  in zoning.  They clarified 

that there isn't a license specifically, but that once the hoop house is permitted, the home occupation would have 

to meet zoning requirements (once the pending legislation is passed).  They plan to meet internally to discuss 

this and will advise me of how to proceed.   

 

I will continue to keep you current on developments. 

 

Best Regards and Happy Holidays, 

 

Cherry Flowers 

 

 

 

 


